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(P Y,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

30th September, 1932,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 23rd
instant relative to the skoaméf "JAPIX", and having submitted
the case to the Committee at their meeting today, I have to
say that they are agreeable to the Owners' proposal to
Cearry out the Speecial Survey No.2 and the Boiler Survey of

this vessel sometime in Ko’@ember next.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

I am, Dear gir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,




